
Are You  REALLY  Registered to Vote?

If you haven’t voted since the November 2012 General Election, 
your name may have been removed from Ohio’s Voter 

Registration list.  In order to be certain that you will be able to vote 
this Fall, go online http://www.voterfind.com and check “Voter 
Registration Information / Am I Registered?” or call the Adams 
County Board of Elections, 544-2633, and ask them to
check for you.

If you have moved and/or changed your 
name since the last time you voted, you 
may be challenged when you go to
vote. This is an easy problem to 
resolve. Simply complete an 
“updated,” half-page registration 
form with the correct information and 
return it (in person or by mail) prior to 
the registration deadline.

Registration forms are available from the Adams 
County Board of Elections, the BMV (Bureau of Motor Vehicles), 
online at http://www.electionsonthe.net/oh/adams, and in several 
other locations. They are all straight-forward and easy to complete.  
Just remember to use a blue or black pen, if you are filling out the 
half-page form by hand. 

	 Important Dates to Remember:
	 Registration Deadline	 Tuesday, October 9, 2018
	 Early Voting begins	 Wednesday, October 10, 2018
	 Election Day	 Tuesday,  November 6, 2018

Paid for by the Adams County Democratic Party, Dennis Grooms, Treasurer
 2525 Wintersteen Run Road, Blue Creek, OH 45616



NAME 	 OFFICE 	 WEBSITE 
Sherrod Brown 	 U.S. Senator 	 https://www.sherrodbrown.com
Jill Schiller 	 Representative to Congress (2nd District) 	 http://voteschiller.com
Richard Cordray & Betty Sutton 	 Ohio Governor & Lieutenant Governor 	 https://cordrayforohio.com
Steve Dettelbach 	 Attorney General 	 https://steveforohio.com
Kathleen Clyde 	 Secretary of State 	 http://www.kathleenclyde.com
Zack Space 	 Auditor of State 	 https://www.zackspaceforohio.com
Rob Richardson 	 Treasurer of State 	 https://www.robforohio.com
Michael Donnelly 	 Justice of the Supreme Court 	 https://donnellyforjustice.com
Melody Stewart 	 Justice of the Supreme Court 	 https://www.stewartforohiosupremecourt.com
Adrienne Buckler 	 State Representative (90th District) 	 http://adrienneforohio.com
Marie Hoover 	 Judge of the Court of Appeals (4th District) 	 http://reelectjudgemariehoover.com 
Valarie Gerlach 	 Judge of the Court of Appeals (4th District) 	 No Website at this time.

COMING SOON...
In the fall 2018 issue of True Blue you will see more in-

depth information on Democratic candidates and their 
positions on important issues.  You can also expect 
continuing coverage of the Republican culture 
of corruption in Columbus and how Republican 
leadership has resulted in Ohio lagging behind 

in the economic recovery.  Position papers 
will explore topics such as the online Charter 
School fiasco, pay-for-play politics, and how 
“dark” money influences reach even Adams 

County. To receive an electronic version of 
True Blue, email lindajstepp@gmail.com. To 
see past editions of True Blue, and to learn 
more about the Adams County Democratic 
Party, please visit our website at 

http://www.adamsdems.com. Stay tuned to be 
informed on late breaking news!


